
 

 
Hello FRC Teams!  

 
The Dunlap Eagles Robotics Team, or DERT 2040, would like to present an exciting 

opportunities to all teams attending the Central Illinois Regional, hosted by Bradley University.  
We are organizing​ ​an​ ​important event​ ​with possible attendance from ​any persons or 

teams willing to help. 
 

 

 
This event​ is an exciting outreach opportunity.  

Volunteers will​ give tours around the competition​ to 
young Girl Scouts​ from around Central Illinois.​ During this 
tour, students will teach what FIRST is, what it does, and how these 
girl scouts can participate, which will also give the girl scouts their 
‘Robotics’ badges.  

We also need volunteers to ​help the girls build a simple 
robot and film a video​ of their creations.  

This outreach event is open to all teams willing, but a 
knowledge of FIRST and speaking abilities are recommended. It 
will take place on ​Saturday morning of CIR​, to make sure 
volunteers won’t be needed in the pit or on the field.  

 
We hope that many teams can participate in this exciting events. Best of luck and have 

fun Powering Up! 
 
 To participate, please contact: 
 DERT 2040 
 ​renee.davis@dert2040.com 
 309-397-0479 
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